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GRAND COMMANDER’S MESSAGE 
 
Greetings all Valiant Sir Knights of the Temple: 
 
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year, Happy Holidays and Happy Hanukkah! This time of year is special for all of 
us as Christian Knights, but we need to always be mindful and understanding of all of the celebrations at this time of 
the year.  
 
One of our grand characteristics Universal Benevolence. We need to take special care to enjoy this time of the year 
and be extremely thankful for our many blessings that God has blessed all of us with. Those of us that have extra 
should share with those that are in need, remembering that we are all children of God and brothers and sisters in the 
world.  
 
I hope that each and every one of you have a most wonderful holiday season and that you get to spend it with family, 
loved ones and friends and that God is with you, God continues to place His hand of guidance on each and every one 
of us so that as we begin the new year of 2022, He continues to walk with us and carry us when we need to be 
carried so that we can do His will. 
 
Remember the Grand Conclave will be held in Shreveport/Bossier City, Louisiana on February 24, 25, and 26, 2022 
at the Bossier City Hilton Garden Inn. More information to follow.  
 
Always remember to put on the Armor of God, (Ephesians 6:10-18). 
 

Onward Christian Soldiers 
W. James Hill, III, REGC, Grand Commandery, Louisiana 

  “Chivalry, Christianity, Templary – A Way of Life” 
 
 
 
 

https://www.yorkritela.org/


 
 
 
November 6, 2021 Plains #11, Istrouma #28, Payan #16 Commanderies Inspection 
and New Knights 
 
 

 
 
November 9, 2021 American Rose Center Veterans Day Program and 100th 
Anniversary Celebration of the Tomb of the Unknown Soldier – Sir Knights David 
Maxey, Billy Barnes and John Montgomery 



 
 
 
 
November 18, 2021 Malta #12 REGC Visit 
 
 
 

 
 
November 20, 2021 Istrouma #28 REGC Visit 


